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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 342/2015 

 

Date: 27th May 2015 

 

 

Balban announces that the 2015 Association of European Vehicle and 
Driver Registration Authorities (E-Reg) Annual conference will be 
hosted in Gibraltar 
 

 

As part of Government’s initiative to strengthen existing connections between all European 

Authorities and to make them more comprehensive, effective and generally useful, Government is 

pleased to announce that the 2015 E-Reg Annual Conference will be hosted in Gibraltar. 

 

E-Reg is a European cooperation made up of all the European Registration Authorities dealing 

with subjects concerning registration and documentation of vehicles and drivers. The main 

objective of E-Reg is to bring together all the European Registration Authorities to be able to 

share knowledge, experience and good practices and also identify, follow and influence European 

developments and Regulations.  

The Minister for Transport, Traffic & Technical Services, Paul Balban, who is responsible for 

Traffic and Transport in Gibraltar welcomes this initiative and said: 

“I am proud to announce that from 3 to 5 June 2015 the E-Reg General Meeting & Annual 

Conference will take place in Gibraltar. Government is positive that holding this conference here, 

will further strengthen existing liaison procedures between all European Authorities and 

Gibraltar making this  beneficial not only to the Driver and Vehicle Licensing Department but for 

Gibraltar as a whole.” 

 


